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--Please welcome Tahqua-Tots Learning Center, owned by Quin Curly, to the Newberry Area Chamber of 

Commerce. Tahqua-Tots Learning Center provides a learning atmosphere for children in daycare and 

preschool, providing early learning to Newberry and the surrounding areas. If you are looking for great care 

and a great environment for your children, give Tahqu-Tots a call. If you see Quin out and about, welcome her 

to the Newberry Area Chamber. 

 
--You can now see a new sign out at the Newberry Area Chamber of Commerce. The M-123 Byways sign is up 
and offers after hours visitors a look at our area. This sign will be a great asset in promoting our area for 
those arriving late or exploring early. It is the same map that is in the brochures and list points of interest and 
their locations. If you are interested in becoming part of the M-123 Byways group, please contact the 
Newberry Area Chamber of Commerce. 
 
--There are after hours packets in the “Take One” holder just outside the office. If it is after hours and people 
are looking for things to do, you can still send them up to the Newberry Chamber to look at the sign, obtain 
brochures, and pick up the Tahquamenon Summer Guide.  
 
--Summer is here and there is a lot going on around our area. Some of our upcoming Chamber events are the 
Golf Classic, the Pictured Rocks Boat Cruise, the Legislative Luncheon, and Fall Fest. 
 
--The 2015 Golf Classic is in the works! This year it will be held on Saturday August 27th. This is always a great 
event. Please keep an eye out for more information coming in the next couple weeks regarding this event. 
 
--The Pictured Rocks Boat Cruise is scheduled for Sept. 25th. We will be selling tickets starting mid August. 
This is a great event and fun is had by all. 
 
--The Legislative Luncheon is in its 11th year and will be held on Oct. 7th, 2016. Want to meet some of the 
legislators, or those running, that represent this area? This is a great opportunity to do so. This is a well 
managed event and continues to be a success. 
 
--Fall Fest will be held on October 8th, 2016. If you are a business or part of an organization that would like to 
take part in this event, please call the Newberry Area Chamber of Commerce. More information on this 
event will be out in the near future. 
 
--As always, if you have specials, deals, or announcements for your business, please get them to the 
Newberry Area Chamber of Commerce by calling (906)293-5562 or emailing them to 
newberry@lighthouse.net The Chamber will assist you in spreading the word by putting them on the 
“Specials and Deals” page on our website and forwarding your email onto other Chamber businesses. If you 
have an ad for this, please send it in as a .pdf so we can add that great visual to the page as well. 
 
If you have any changes to your business, such as hours or amenities, let us know. The website can be 
updated immediately and provide accurate information to those that are looking. 
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